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Zachary A. Mohr 

Zak is new to both the structural engineering world as well as to 
Mattson Macdonald Young. Though this is a career change for him, 
his drafting experience goes back 15 years. While he values the 
people he has met and the experience he gained, he could not be 
more elated for the opportunity to explore this new career.  

Zak’s Autocad and Revit skills and speed increase daily. He is 
taking every opportunity to further refine those skills by working 
on projects ranging from window washing roof anchor layouts of 
steel structures to below grade industrial liquid tanks, steel and 
wood framed buildings.  

Past projects include a site study of the National Sports Center 
Velodrome in Blaine, Minnesota. The study focused on a graphic 
representation of the existing structure and drew data pertaining 
to lifespan and deterioration of the existing structure. Additionally, 
educating those involved about the construction and design of a 
world-class velodrome. 

Education 
Associates of Applied Science Degree in Architectural Drafting & 
Estimating, Dunwoody, College of Technology 

 

As the meat of his description 
might suggest, Zak is making the 
transition away from bicycle 
industry veteran. Though his career 
has changed, Zak can still be found 
riding bike and remains an active 
bicycle racing community advocate, 
where he has 3 amateur state 
championship wins on the 
velodrome. He looks forward to the 
opportunity afforded to get his 
engineering degree in addition to 
working with such a talented and 
hard working group of individuals. 


